
PRESS RELEASE 

 

From 13.05.2006 to 30.11.2008 about 7,557 appointments were 

given in various categories (both Ministerial and Executive) in the Police 

Department.  The Hon’ble Chief Minister of Tamil Nadu has issued 

Appreciation Letters to all those appointees and the same are being 

distributed by the concerned Police Higher Officials in the Cities / Districts.  

Today at the Police Headquarters, the Director General of Police,  

Thiru. K.P.Jain, IPS., has distributed the Appreciation Letters to 38 

candidates who were appointed on Compassionate Grounds as Junior 

Assistants, Typists and Office Assistants.  In the Police Department, about 

1,442 candidates were given appointment on Compassionate Grounds in 

the same period.  

 

ISSUED BY : DIPR ,CHENNAI . 




